
August 18, 1997

Office of the Secretary

Federal Trade Commission Room 159
6th Street and Pennsylvania Ave NW
Washington, DC 20580

RE: “MADE IN THE USA” LABELS

Dear Mr. Secretary:

We would like to comment on the forthcoming decisions to be made on the
guidelines for “Made in USA” labels. In our opinion we would encourage
the FTC to establish two categories:

1. MADE IN THE USA: This label would
be used for those products of which at
least 9870 of the manufacturing costs are
incurred in the United States.

2. ASSEMBLED IN THE USA: This label
may be used by a manufacturer who does
not qualify for the “MADE IN THE
USA” label. When used however, the
label must disclose the percentage of the
assembly process which occurred in the
us.

We feel strongly that the interests of the United States are at stake here and
would like to see these recommendations implemented. Thank you for
consideration.

Sincerely,

Woody and Pam Anderson
4727 Texas Rd.
Wellsville, KS 66092


